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GRAND KNIGHTS REPORT 

GRAND KNIGHT REPORT FOR DECEMBER 

The month of January starts in a little less than a week as I start to 

write this report for the January Newsletter.  I sincerely hope this 

newsletter reaches each and everyone with having had a very 

Blessed and Happy Holiday Season.  Please cherish this time that 

you may get to spend with your families and friends.  The year 2015 

will be a very challenging year for our council.  We have a number 

of new events planned for the year along with completions of our 

normal planned events.  The parish and the city are depending 

upon us to do our part.  Yes I did say the city.  I do believe that 

Council 15126 is showing the city what the Knights is all about.  We 

as Catholic Gentlemen must step up to our Catholic Evangelization.    

RECRUITING UPDATE: 

     On December 2, 2014 at our December meeting we 

had a 1st Degree    Exemplification for three new members 

Mitchell Gerving, Mark Werner, and Andrew Liles.  

Additionally Doug Holland and Donald Luboski have 

joined our council with a reactivation of their 

memberships.  Please help me by welcoming these 

gentlemen to our council.  Our recruitment efforts are 

working we must keep up the efforts.   

  SECOND AND THIRD DEGREE UP DATE:  

 I have received information that a Second and a Third 

Degree Exemplification will be conducted on Sunday, 

February 15, 2015 at Conception Abbey at 1:00 pm.  We 

will need to get a count on number of people that would 

like to take part in these ceremonies.  There would be a 

number of Knights that would accompany you on this 

journey so we will car pool to this event.   
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COMING EVENTS: 

THURSDAY JANUARY 1, 2015 NEW YEAR’S DAY 

TUESDAY JANUARY 6, 2015 REGULAR MEETING 7PM 

SAT & SUNDAY Jan. 17-18 SERVE ALL MASSES 

MONDAY JANUARY 19 ROSARY 6:20pm 

MONDAY JANUARY 26, 2015 4TH DEGREE MEETING 

FEBRUARY 3, 2015 REGULAR MEETING 
                                                                                              

BIRTHDAYS FOR JANUARY:  DANIEL DEATHERAGE, REV. 

TIMOTHY GUTHRIDGE, DONALD LUBOSKI, LARRY SHELBY, LEO 

M. VIOLETT and MARK WERNER  .  Please wish these Brother 

Knights a Happy Birthday when you see them. 

2ND AND 3RD DEGREES will be held on Sunday February 15, 

2015 at Conception Abbey starting at 1PM.  All 1st Degree 

members are encouraged to take the next steps to 

KNIGHTHOOD.  More in next months bulletin but please mark 

your calendars.  

2015 DUES ARE PAYABLE AS OF JANUARY 1, 2015.  We have 

several members whose dues are PAST DUE.  If you are one of 

those at least pay your 2015 DUES.   

40 CANS FOR 40 DAYS:  The Knights of Columbus program to 

collect food during Lent to be donated to The House of Bread 

has begun.  We have 64 cans of food already toward our goal of 

500 cans.  Buy early when the cans are on sale.  Bring them to 

any function and I will collect them.  Don’t like to shop?  Cash 



donations will also be accepted and I will shop for you.  Gordon 

Carmichael 

 

MARK YOUR CALANDER:  SATURDAY APRIL 18, 2015.  This is 

the date of the next 4TH DEGREE EXEMPLIFICATION at the 

Kansas City Airport Hilton.  If you are interested in joining the 

4th Degree please see Sir Knight Gordon Carmichael or Sir 

Knight Leo Hoefer for more details.    

 

INSURANCE AGENT 

Our Insurance Agent is Alexander Murray.  If you have 

insurance questions, need information please contact him at 

660-582-2202 or email him at alexander.murray@kofc.org.  If 

he calls please make it a point to see him. 
 

PLEASE PLAN TO ATTEND ONE OF 

OUR MEETINGS.  SEE YOU THERE. 
 

RECRUIT A NEW MEMBER. 
 

PRAY THE ROSARY. 

 

PRAY FOR VOCATIONS. 
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